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We had the pleasure of meeting Daniel Laughton from Seven 

Bays Park, St Merryn who very generously donated the 

proceeds from their Bingo nights to the Foodbank. Thank you 

so much for your kind donation.

Wadebridge Foodbank & StoreHouse, Bridgend, Wadebridge, Cornwall. PL27 6DA 
Tel: 01208 815374

Email: contact@wadebridgefoodbank.org   Website: www.wadebridgefoodbank.org
www.facebook.com/WadebridgeFoodbankStoreHouse   Twitter @WadebridgeFB

Registered Charity No. 1146404 (England & Wales)

Bingo Donation from
Seven Bays Park, St Merryn Thank you to everyone 

who joined us & tested 

their knowledge at our 

Annual Quiz Night, we 

had lots of fun and 

raised £68.00 and 

received 44kgs of food 

from quizzers. Huge thanks to the Red Lion 

Pub, St Kew Highway for hosting the event.

We’ve booked the sunshine for this 
year’s Camping Weekend at 

Mother Ivey’s Bay Holiday Park

Huge thanks to St Merryn Vintage Rally 
for their kind and generous donation to 
our Foodbank.

We are so grateful to all the local 
Churches and Schools who 
continually support the work of the 
Foodbank. With your help we were 

able to provide 65 families nominated to us by 
a professional service for a Christmas foodbox.

‘Strictly’ meets 
Foodbank

Dig out your dancing shoes for our Fundraising 
Dance hosted by Merv & Angela Libby at 

Wadebridge Town Hall on Sat 27th February 
from 7:30pm-11pm. Tickets are £6,  available 
from the StoreHouse Shop. Please call us for 
further information on 01208 815374.

Save the Date this Summer for the fun 
Camping Weekend in aid of the Foodbank 

at Mother Ivey’s Bay Holiday Park, 
Trevose Head, Padstow PL28 8SL. 

17th-19th June 2016

Tickets will be available from the 
StoreHouse Shop, Bridgend, Wadebridge. 

PL27 6DA

More information will be available soon.

We were delighted to receive a generous 
cheque donated to the Foodbank from the 
Lions Club of Wadebridge.
All donations help us to support people in 
crisis and to replenish our store cupboard 
to enable us to provide nutritionally 
balanced meals to anyone who is referred 
to us by a professional service.



Wadebridge Foodbank & Storehouse 

Bodmin
Bodmin Christian Fellowship,

Berrycoombe Road, 
Bodmin. PL31 2NS

Monday & Wednesday 1pm - 3pm 

Camelford
St Thomas’ Church, 
Tuesday 2pm-4pm

Wadebridge
Bridgend, Wadebridge. PL27 6DA

Monday – Thursday 10am-4pm

Can you help by supporting the work of the Foodbank & Storehouse? If so, please detach and return the slip below.

Name:     Email Address:
Address:

I would like more information on the work of the Wadebridge Foodbank  YES / NO
I would like a Standing Order Form  YES / NO
I would like to make a donation to the work of Wadebridge Foodbank for £

Please return to Wadebridge Foodbank, Bridgend, Wadebridge, Cornwall, PL27 6DA. 

Cheques can be made payable to ‘Wadebridge Foodbank and Storehouse’

 Thank you to all our Foodbank Friends for your continued support 

Foodbank Drop-In Times
The Foodbank helps local people in 
crisis in Bodmin, Camelford, 
Wadebridge & the surrounding 
rural areas by providing three 
days’ worth of nutritionally 
balanced dried & tinned food. 
Food is given out in exchange for a 
voucher that is distributed by local 
statutory & voluntary organisations 
such as schools, doctors, churches 
etc. If you or someone you know 
needs food, or you are a 
professional service & want to hold 
vouchers, please contact us on 
01208 815374.

The Storehouse is a local project 
helping local people. People 
donate second hand furniture, 
white goods & household items in 
good condition to the StoreHouse, 
and these are given free of charge 
to someone in need or sold for a 
reasonable price in our shop. Come 
and have a browse, one person’s 
junk is another person’s treasure!

�

Tesco Collection

A total of 5,465  gift-filled 
shoeboxes were sent from our local 
communities. The shoeboxes were 
delivered to families and children in 
Romania ready for Christmas, thank 
you to everyone who donated and 
helped to pack and check boxes. 

A whopping 729.5kg of food was  
donated by the pupils at 
Wadebridge School as part of 
their non-uniform day organised 
by the Sixth Form. Thank you so 
much to all the staff, parents 
and pupils at Wadebridge School 
for your fantastic on-going 
support!

Pictured here from left to right are: Jade 

Morse, Dee Finch, Abbie Rich and Amy Lyle.

Wadebridge School 
Non-Uniform Day

From left to right: Kevin Smith, Ken Metcalfe, 
Paul Brocklebank & Tim Lunt from 

Wadebridge Rotary Club Generous Tesco customers 

in Padstow & Wadebridge donated 

1.8 tonnes food which equates to 

an incredible  5,553  meals during 

our Christmas Collection.

Emergency food is just the first 

step in helping many people access 

other services & support which can 

help get their lives back on 

track, so the potential impact of a 

food donation cannot be 

underestimated.  

A big thank to our volunteers, members of St Michaels church, staff at Tesco, 
Wadebridge Rotary Club and Mother Ivey’s Bay Holiday Park.

We really appreciate your continued 
support & food donations. This month 
we are in need of long-life milk, tinned 
tomatoes & instant mash and toiletries.


